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16 April 2025 

The Tasracing Integrity Unit has received a report from Racing Analytical 

Services Limited (RASL) confirming that a prohibited substance was 

detected in a urine sample taken from Licensed Driver Nathan Ford when 

he drove at the Launceston Harness race meeting on 23 March 2025. 

Mr. Ford was informed of the irregularity on 8 April 2025, at which time he 

was stood down from any driving activity. Mr. Ford was advised of the 

confirmatory finding on 14 April 2025. 

A Steward’s Inquiry into this matter will be held on Friday 18 April 2025. 

Heidi Lester 
Chief Racing Integrity Officer 

Tasracing 
Integrity Unit 
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